
 
From: White, Gary (Cllr) <Gary.White@newcastle-staffs.gov.uk>  
Sent: 11 September 2020 14:31 
To: licensing <licensing@newcastle-staffs.gov.uk> 
Subject: Response to licensing consultation  

 

Hello 

 

I would like to comment as follows-  

 

It is important that any new license or variation to existing license is notified automatically as 

part of the consultation process to Ward Cllrs and Parish Council where relevant. This should 

be alongside the statutory process. 

 

Thank you  

 

Cllr Gary White 

Mayor’s Consort 

Ward Cllr for Madeley, Betley, Onneley, Leycett, Wrinehill and Balterley 

 

 

 

Sent with BlackBerry Work 
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